Extract from letter, dated 9th May 1938, received from the
Groningen Surveyor regarding the Motor Yacht "Amulree" building

by Messrs. Gebr. Niestern - Yard No. 217 - for lr.Peter Crerar.

It is the desire of the Owners having an opening in
the forward engine room bulkhead giving access to the cabins
forward. The proposal is now to fit a hinged steel watertight
door being secured from the engine room by toggles.

I shall be pleased to receive your remarks of fitting
thls door in this bulkhead being not to be closed from the
bulkhegd deck. I may say that this door is always easily and

at all time accessible.
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